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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 Project RETURN for SY2018-19 – Mr. Ozols 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Project RETURN is a joint effort between several school divisions 
 in Virginia.  It is designed to help students graduate on time.  We 
 receive hardware, mostly in the form of laptop computers and 
 access to an online learning program.  This allows us to make 
 these resources available to students who are out of school long 
 term, such as a long-term suspension or illness.  It also helps us 
 provide students who have failed with resources that can help 
 them catch up with their peers.  All students in these groups are 
 at significant risk of dropping out and this program does help 
 these students continue to graduation. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recommend continued participation in Project RETURN for the  
 2018-2019 school year. 
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